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Dear Team,

I write as someone who loves the countryside around the A303/stonehenge and who
travels to the SouthWest a few times a year.

I think that heritage issues, the environment and climate change are the key issues here,
and that comfort and convenience for road users, including myself, must come second.
Destruction of the landscape on the scale indicated by the current scheme is far too high a
price to pay to improve the situation for road traffic.

National Highways has not taken the World Heritage decision into account nor properly
looked into alternative routes and other ways of reducing road traffic. As far as [ know
they have not updated the costs of the scheme nor the carbon assessment. They are trying
to ride roughshod without real concern for other perspectives.

Please don't let them get away with it - the impact of the cutting would be horrible and a
great loss to the nation

Thanks for including my views
best regards

Sarah Lloyd Jones






